
 

  

St Albans & Stephens Junior school Cheerleading club 
September -December 2022 

 
BeaTz Dance Academy would like to announce the Cheerleading 

Club on Friday lunchtime will be starting in the Autumn term starting on 16th September 
2022. The club is open for years 3, 4 ,5 & 6. 
 

 
o The Street Dance Club will run on a Friday lunchtime 12:30-1:00pm 
o Children will wear their school uniform to classes. 
o There will be a total of 13 sessions, making the total cost £71.50 
o BANK TRANSFER PAYMENT ONLY; Sort code: 20-91-79, Account number: 33855406-

Childs name as reference. 
 

**ALL FEES MUST BE PAID BY 17TH SEPT, ANY PAYMENTS 
AFTER THIS DATE WILL INCUR A £10.00 LATE FEE FINE** 

 
 
The club will run on the following dates: 

 
16th, 23rd, 30th Sept, 7th, 14th, 21st Oct (Half term) 4th, 11th, 18th , 25th Nov, 2nd , 9th & 16th Dec 2022 

 

 
ALL REPLY SLIPS MUST BE SENT VIA EMIAL TO THE BELOW ADDRESS 

 
 

GDPR: The information collected from this reply slip is kept for the duration of the term signed up to for Emergency use 
mainly. However we do keep you updated with session info, upcoming events and the odd advertising message. By signing 
the below reply slip you are agreeing to us storing your information safely, No information is passed on to a third party. If 

you require any further information or have any queries please contact Cassi. 

 
Many Thanks 

BeaTz Dance Academy 
T:07815 666 748 / E:cassi_beatz@hotmail.co.uk 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
SSAS years 3-6 Cheerleading with BeaTz Dance Academy- AUTUMN 2022 

 
 
Childs Name: 
 
Childs DOB: 
 
School Class/year: 
 
Medical Conditions: 
 
Emergency Contact number: 
 
Signature of consent for the Covid NB & GDPR consent: 
 
Parent comments: 


